Parua Bay School

Navigating Learning Together

Thursday 12 June 2025

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

We are excited to let you know that Team Moana will be visiting Planetarium North in Week
9 as part of our inquiry studies about Space.

Thursday 26 June 2025 : Room 1 and half of Room 4
Friday 27 June 2025 : Room 3 and half of Room 4

If your child is in Room 4 and you are able to attend as a parent helper - please
indicate on the permission form which day/s you can attend. Room 4 students will be

placed into groups once we have confirmation of parent help numbers for each day.

During our visit we will experience the planetarium, learning more about Matariki, the
Southern Cross and the night sky as we see it here in Aotearoa, New Zealand.

The cost of this trip is $8 per child which will be charged to your Kindo account. While
this is a donation, we require at least 80% of students to pay for this trip to go ahead.

We will require parent help for the trip and will travel to the Planetarium in supervising
parent cars. We aim to leave school by 9.15am and will return to school by 12.30pm.

Students will need: A morning tea snack, drink bottle, warm clothes, shoes, rain coat.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher.

Nga mihi
Team Moana Teachers



| give permission for my child to attend the trip to
Planetarium North.

Yes / No (circle one)
| am able to provide transport and supervision for the day. (Please no preschoolers).
Yes / No (circle one)

If your child is in Room 4 and you are able to assist, please indicate which day you can attend:

[J Thursday 26 June 2025
(J Friday 27 June 2025
[J Either of these dates

| have a current WOF and Registration on my vehicle and | hold a full drivers licence.
Yes / No (circle one)

Mobile number (if assisting):

My child may require the following medications on the day

Comments:

Signed:




